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I have the honour to inform you that the members of the Security Council
have agreed to despatch a mission to discuss with the Government of Indonesia
concrete steps to allow the peaceful implementation of the ballot result in East
Timor. The Government of Indonesia has welcomed this intention.

I will keep you informed of the exact modalities of this mission, including
its terms of reference and its composition, as soon as they are agreed.

(Signed ) Peter van WALSUM
President of the Security Council
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